
 
 

 
Hello Foothills family, 
  
We have an important update regarding electronic giving at Foothills Christian Church, and we need 
your help! Your generosity and financial partnership with Foothills Christian Church is immensely 
appreciated. You currently have scheduled giving set up in our old giving system through 
“PUSHPAY”. We will be cancelling all existing recurring gifts on January 31st.  We are in the process of 
transitioning our online system to a new giving experience called “Subsplash”, which will allow the 
church to save substantially in online processing fees while offering a comparable service. Subsplash has 
replaced Pushpay as our new electronic giving system. 
  
It is our goal to get all recurring giving switched over in the next month, so we need to get your 
scheduled gifts transitioned to the new system. 
  
  
Setting up a new recurring gift using Subsplash 
  
https://secure.subsplash.com/ui/access/44P5VH/#/ 
Set up your automatic gift using Subsplash. You can select the frequency and amount of your gift, and 
then you will be prompted to complete the setup for your new personal login. 
  
The new giving link can also be found on the church’s website under our giving tab.  As always, if you 
have any questions, please call the church office at 619-442-7728 or email us 
at finance@foothillschurch.org . We are so blessed that you have made the commitment to give in this 
way, and are honored that you have decided to help us continue to expand God’s kingdom. 
  
Blessings, 
  
  

Audrey Ross | Finance Manager 
direct: 619.442.7728 ext 128 
finance@foothillschurch.org 

 
 


